
      
        

 
 
 

 
 
8/4/2020 
 
 
Dear APW Families, 
 
As many of you are aware, our Reopening Plan has been released and is posted on our website 
in the Reopening section. Please indicate your final decision for the 2020-2021 school year 
using this form: https://forms.gle/dBK8vpLrRXyUeorCA. This information is necessary as we 
work on scheduling, class lists, and bus routes.  
 
The AA - BB schedule for PK-12 will operate as follows: 
 
*Students who will be in school on Monday (A) and Tuesday (A) will then remain home on 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday where they will be required to participate in virtual learning.  
 
*Students who will be in school on Thursday (B) and Friday (B) will then remain home on 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday where they will be required to participate in virtual learning.  
 
*Students participating in the Virtual Only option will remain home Monday - Friday (with the 
exception of CiTi BOCES students participating in CTE programs, New Visions, and PTech). 
 
Responses must be received by Monday, August 10th at 3:00 pm. If no response is received via 
this form (https://forms.gle/dBK8vpLrRXyUeorCA) or by calling the Elementary at  
(315) 625-5260 or Jr/Sr High School Office (315) 625-5200, the District will assume that your 
child will be attending in-person 2 days a week.  
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 


